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Sent: 21 August 2017 07:51

To: LDF

Subject: FW: South Warrington Development

From: [
Sent: ugu :
Subject: South Warrington Development

Dear Sir

I would like to register my objection to the proposed developments in South Warrington.

The character of the area will be totally changed. The local infrastructure will simply not cope. Schools and
health services will be overwhelmed and traffic flow will be in chaos. Travelling times through Stockton
Heath on the A49 now are poor, having to navigate several sets of traffic lights and possibly the swing
bridge. Time to reach the M56 motorway in school time is often 20 minutes from Quarry Lane traffic lights
in peak periods. Access to from the side roads is difficult due to queuing traffic. These issues will be made
much worse if the housing developments take place.

Yours faithfully






